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19th November, 2019 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Re: Kindergarten cancellation of K3 outing for 22nd November 2019 
 
Due to the Suspension of classes, K3 outing will be cancelled on 22nd November, 2019. 
 
If parents/guardians have any enquiries, please don't hesitate to contact the school office from 9am-4pm. 
 
Thank you for your attention and stay safe! 
 

Sincerely, 

School Administration 
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